
Years 5 and 6 had a real treat 
when OLDHAM THEATRE 
WORKSHOP brought their 
amazing production of ‘Tales 
of The Toy Mender’ to our 
school hall.  The children 
(and staff) were blown away 
by the performance, one child 
said ‘The hairs on my arms 
stood up when they sang!’
Our year 6 children then took 
part in a drama workshop to 
practice their own skills!

The School-Eco Council took part in 
the ‘RSPB Big Bird Watch’ this 
week. The children listened to bird 
song whilst counting some of the 
most common species who visit our 
school grounds. The most common 
visitors were tree sparrows and 
magpies but we didn't spot a single 
starling? Did you know that feeding 
the birds is really important for our 
ecosystem, especially in these 
Winter months!

Reception 1 Subhan
Reception 2 Ayaan
Larch Hafsa
Beech Sumayyah
Willow Muneeb
Maple Inayah
Woodlands Inshirah
Chestnut Bisma
Ash Roscoe
Sycamore Eesa
Elm Dawoud
Oak Zayaan
Deputy Principal Ana-Maria  (Oak Class)

Pupil Of The Week

Attendance 
Winners

Oak 100%
Well done!
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Wishing you all a healthy 
and happy new year!


